Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
Intermediate Care Facility Services SPA

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces that it is requesting an amendment to the Title XIX Medicaid State Plan. The amendment modifies aspects of intermediate care facility services effective December 31, 2015. The changes are to ensure the provision of 24-hour medical, habilitative, and health-related services to recipients diagnosed with an intellectual disability or related condition. Modifications include the renaming of the service, collapsing of payment structures, and separation of long-term care services SPA pages.
Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Tracy Thompson, Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4270, tracy.thompson@ahca.myflorida.com.
